
Figure 1:Example of a challenge 

Figure 2: Our Knowledge Organisers 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is time to launch Mossy Explorer for summer term. Your children will be receiving their Mossy Explorer challenges 

this week.  

*Key Information* 

We will once again be providing individual targets for each child, and these can be found on the letter that is sent 

home alongside the other Mossy Explorer tasks. 

One task has an early deadline. The school council task must be in before Friday 3rd May if your child is running for 

election into the school council. They can hand it in afterwards if they are not going to run for election.  

The final deadline for all other challenges is Friday 12th July. 

 

How does it work? 

Each challenge outlines what 
children must do to be successful, as well 
as what they could or might do to explore 
the task in more depth. This is allows for 
an inclusive approach. 

  
 

 

 

 

At the end of each term, children will have the opportunity to collate and reflect upon the work that they have 
completed on a Mossy Explorer Day. They will collect their work in their Mossy Explorer Knowledge Organiser. 
Every child has one. It is a way of us recording their development throughout the school and is our gift to you when 
the children leave us to go on to secondary school. 

At the end of each term, if children have completed all challenges, they will receive a Mossy Explorer 
Badge. Collecting the whole set throughout the year is a sign of real personal success! The badges are specific to 
each year group and term so it is important to collect them all! 


